










Parent Voice Meeting – 10.07.23 

Focus of the meeting: Homework and helping parents to help children outside of school. 

 Homework 

Several parents spoke about homework club and how it used to be run after school on a Thursday to 
help parents and children with homework. This could be run by volunteers or staff. It works well because 
parents can support their children and speak to teachers about areas they need help with.  

A lot of parents talked about the Maths and how they find that the methods are so different from how they 
were taught. This makes it hard to help children at home. Some ideas are;  

Leaders to make videos explaining the methods used at school  
Parents invited in to watch lessons or learn from the school staff 

Book changing  

Parents talked about books only being changed once a week. Could children change their own book? A 
parent suggested that there are other ways to read – such as a Kindle.  

School can look into how books are changed  

Communication with teachers  

A parent suggested that we could have a teacher email that they can contact when they need to com-
municate something to the teacher. Parents feel that they don’t get a chance to speak to the teachers 
enough.  

One of the parents suggested a mini report each term. This would be difficult to do in terms of workload.  

School will consider the amount of teacher parent meetings and whether we can increase these.  
Parents will get feedback on children’s strengths and weaknesses each term so that they know what 

they can work on.  
Parent meetings will now be at the start of the year, the beginning of Term 3 (after the first set of da-

ta) and the beginning of Term 5 (after the second set of data). This will help parents to know ex-
actly which areas need work.  

It transpired that the MarvellousMe communication is not consistent across the classes. Some parents 
receive a lot more activities and badges that others.  

We will revisit the expectations in September. As a school we want parents to get lots of positive 
messages about what children are doing at school.  

Behaviour 

At the end of the meeting one of the parents spoke about behaviour. We didn’t get a chance to discuss 
this. Parents were unhappy because some parents are still approaching children themselves rather than 
letting school deal with it.  

The code of conduct does state that parents cannot approach children. It says:  

Approaching someone else’s child in order to chastise them because of their actions. 

Parent Engagement Survey 

The governors of Hannah More Primary School would like to understand where the 
school is now in terms of parental engagement, so that we can measure and document 
improvements in the school culture and in our community connections. We would like to 
ask your opinions about the statements below now, and again in six months’ time, to measure 
how the improvements we are making have helped the school.  

Please complete this survey by 6pm on 21 July. 

We will only use the information collected in this survey to help us understand how parents feel 
about Hannah More, and analyse any potential differences among groups or types of people. All 
information collected is anonymous, and once it is compiled all individual survey documents will 
be destroyed. 

Your contribution to helping us understand what is happening at Hannah More is very much 
appreciated. 
You can do it online at - https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/QY2WKF/ or ask for a paper form at 
the office. 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/QY2WKF/


SUMMER FAIR! 

YEAR 3 COOKING WORKSHOP! 








